Aug. 11, 1942
Dear Kan:
Thanks for your letter. We are leaving

for the Kelocation center Saturday the 15th

for Idaho, so will write you in full from there.
Hope you are all well and please convey my
best regards to your brother and family.

Sincerely yours,



Mr. Kan Domoto,
B-4-9,
Merced Assembly Center
Merced, Calif. .
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